
21/11/2018 

MS Vivian Rounsley 
16 Baltic ST 
Fairlight NSW 2094 
vrounsley@gmail.com 

RE: DA2018/1708 - 197 Sydney Road FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

A maximum density boarding house has no place in Fairlight. It compromises the fabric and 
integrity of our suburb.
Residents of Fairlights have chosen to live here because our suburb has a a thriving family 
population and a sense of community. Councils should be trying to work with us preserve this. 
A transient boarding house is
not in keeping with the community focus
There is no infrastructure to support such a development, with Sydney rd already at breaking 
point and further pressure to come from the Beaches Link Tunnel. 
Please reject this application 

Sent: 21/11/2018 12:29:04 PM
Subject: Online Submission


